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Minutes 
Committee of the Whole 

Meeting date: December 18, 2024 Time: 4:00 PM Location:  390 Robert Street  

Members present:  

☒ Chair, Charlie Zelle 

☒ Judy Johnson, District 1 

☒ Reva Chamblis, District 2 

☒ Tyronne Carter, District 3 

☒ Deb Barber, District 4 

☐ John Pacheco Jr., District 5 

☒ Robert Lilligren, District 6 

☐ Yassin Osman, District 7 

☒ Anjuli Cameron, District 8 

☒ Diego Morales, District 9 

☒ Peter Lindstrom, District 10 

☒ Gail Cederberg, District 11 

☐ Susan Vento, District 12 

☒ Chai Lee, District 13 

☒ Toni Carter, District 14 

☐ Tenzin Dolkar, District 15 

☒ Wendy Wulff, District 16 

☒ = present

Call to order 
A quorum being present, Council Chair Zelle called the regular meeting of the Metropolitan 
Council’s Committee of the Whole to order at 4:02 p.m.   

Agenda approved 
Council Members did not have any comments or changes to the agenda.  

Approval of minutes 
It was moved by Wulff, seconded by Chamblis to approve the minutes of the December 4th, 2024, 
regular meeting of the Metropolitan Council’s Committee of the Whole with the following correction: 
Council Member Wulff was marked as not present, but was in attendance. Motion carried. 

Information  

1. Greenhouse Gas Allocation - Anna Pierce, Carbon Reduction Program Coordinator, MnDOT 
 Office of Sustainability and Public Health (Charles Carlson 651-602-1761) 

Anna Pierce gave her presentation virtually. John Solberg, Assistant Commissioner of 
Sustainability, Planning, and Program Management and Anna Pierce, presenter, answered 
questions from council members.  

 

2. Local Forecasts to be included in Imagine 2050 (Todd Graham, Principal Forecaster, 
Community Development Division 651-602-1322).  

Todd Graham gave his presentation and answered questions from council members.  

Adjournment 
Business completed; the meeting adjourned at 5:43 p.m. 
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Certification 
I hereby certify that the foregoing narrative and exhibits constitute a true and accurate record of the 
Metropolitan Council’s Committee of the Whole meeting of December 18, 2024.  

Council contact:  

Ginger Fride, Recording Secretary  
Ginger.Fride@metc.state.mn.us 
651-602-1842 
 


